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Community Invited to Meet on  
ATV Law 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 16, Ohiarí:ha/June 2005) The community is invited to attend a 
meeting regarding the Kahnawá:ke All-Terrain Vehicles (ATV) Law. The meeting 
will be held at 1pm Saturday, 18 Ohiarí:ha/June, at the Peacekeepers station. 
 
“We are hoping that the community will bring forward their suggestions for ways 
for people who own ATV’s to have easier access to the trails,” said Chief Martin 
Leborgne, one of the organizers of the meeting.  
 
Currently, community members living in the village area and other parts of 
Kahnawá:ke are able to access the trails by transporting their ATV’s on a trailer. 
 
The Law was created in response to public pressure for the MCK to control the 
use of the off-road vehicles. Safety concerns and nuisance issues were two of 
the key factors in its creation. 
 
The Mohawk Council Resolution (MCR) creating the law was signed on 19 
Onerahtókha/April 2004. 
 
 

-30- 
 
 
For more information, please contact:   
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 251     
 


